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From: Councillor Phil Chapman

Sent: 24 August 2021 19:14

To: Nathanael Stock; Alex Chrusciak

Cc: Jane Law

Subject: FW: Wroxton motor x

Attachments: IMG_20210823_0001.pdf; IMG_20210823_0002.pdf
Nat / Alex,

Please find attached a note from the applicant and two attachments.

One seems to be a date plan for 2022. This | guess is responding to the question ‘how would you consider to use the
20 days of track use?

The other document is perhaps the document the applicant said had been sent to Planning some time ago to
challenge the conditions decided by Planning Committee.

Phil

From: Sandra Kerwood <sandrakerwood@gmail.com>

Date: Monday, 23 August 2021 at 13:14

To: Councillor Phil Chapman <CouncillorPhil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Wroxton motor x

Thank you for taking my call a few minutes ago, as promised

| attach a proposed fixture list for 2022 to give an idea of how the 20

events might be spread out over the year and the proposed conditions from CDC
allowing for comment from myself, this was returned to CDC several weeks ago.

| look forward to hearing from you with any progress you are able to make.

many thanks
sandra kerwood

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



